
 
Abbey Lane PTA Alumni Award 

(For MacArthur High School Students) 

The Abbey Lane PTA is offering an Abbey Lane Student Award.   

The requirements are as follows:   
• You have to have been an Abbey Lane Graduate and currently attend 

MacArthur High School. 

   

• You must submit an essay based on a memory of someone or 
something from Abbey Lane PTA or the school that has helped to 
shape the kind of person you are or that you hope to become.    

Applications are available in the Guidance Office and must be returned to 
Guidance no later than April 16th, 2018 by 2:30pm.     

(Any Applications returned after the above date will not be considered 
for award .)          
   



     

Abbey Lane PTA Alumni Award 
(For MacArthur High School Students) 

Student Name: ____________________________________________   

Phone Number: ____________________________________________   

Please check off the years that you attended Abbey Lane:   

 K _____ 1st _____ 2nd ______ 3rd _____ 4th ______ 5th _____    

Write an essay about your fondest memory of someone or something from Abbey Lane 
PTA or school that has helped to shape the kind of person you are or that you hope to 
become.    

Please submit this application and essay to the Guidance Office by April 16th, 2018.   

(Applications submitted after this date will not be considered)


